
November DASC Board Meeting – November 21, 2022 

Attendees: Dave Mueller, Chad Wagner, Mike Elliot, Sarah Gulick, Simon Skudder, Mike 

Flowers, Holly Weaver, Shayne McIntosh, Heather Oyler, Adam Benkoski, Brooke Brown 

Called to order 7:04pm by Dave Mueller 

Old Business: 

- May Treasurer Report – Mike Elliott 

1. Board votes on October Minutes – Passes 

- Treasurer Report June by Mike Elliott - $30K higher 2022 than 2021 

2. Board votes to approve June Treasurers Report – Passes 

- Treasurer Report July by Mike Elliott  

3. Board votes to approve July Treasurers Report – Passes 

- Getting a credit card for Simon Skudder to use with a $500 limit 

New Business: 

- Voting on new board positions  

4. Voting on Shayne Mcintosh to move to the Vice President position – Passes 

5. Voting on Heather Oyler to move to Public Relations position – Passes 

6. Voting on Laura Dye to fill the vacant Member at Large position – Passes 

 

- Town Hall Recap/Summary 

o Members all felt it was a positive, educational and productive evening 

o Would like to continue to have more Town Halls in the future. Dates considering 

would be March 2023, June 2023, September 2023, and December 2023 

o Having coaches/Simon talk directly to parents at tryouts to ensure everyone has a 

fair tryout and is clear the expectations of what is occurring at tryouts.  

 

- Field Requests 

o Getting field requests into township for Chestnut Grove, Franklin Fields and 

Logan Fields.  

o Considering camp dates for July 24-28. July 3-day camp? 

 

- Mike Flowers – tournament recap 

o Was happy with turnout, feedback, etc. 

o Wants leftover money to be allocated to have the club purchase a golf cart or a 

gator.  

o Plaque to be placed on the shed at Franklin Fields 

 

- Chad Wagner – fields 

o Was going to check on fields and see what may need fixed, etc. before spring 

season 



- Heather Oyler – Turkey Trot 

o Thrilled with the 269 registrants  

 

Adjourned 8:55pm 

 


